Beverly Hills Cleaners
9164 W, Pico Blvd
Los Angeles, CA 90035

To Whom It May Concern:

The fire at Beverly Hills Cleaners was the worst experiences our family had to go
through in 2001. We did not know what was happening and we defiantly did not know
what to do. We became involved with the Greenspan Company. Arnie Abramson was
with us from the beginning. He did everything in his power to help us keep our cool and
deal with our stubborn insurance company. Mr. Abramson went out of his way to make
sure that nothing was overlooked. We had countless meetings in order to make sure we
could get what we were entitled to from the insurance.

Our case was not an easy one. We had a temporary location in the parking lot of
our cleaners and we were open to the public. We were sending all of the clothes out and
we were being billed as outside service. Arnie had the whole thing worked out and
advised us what we could do so we wouldn’t lose money during these complicated
transactions. We felt secure with the business planning that Arnie came up with, and we
are very thankful. We are very grateful for all the help that the Greenspan Company has
done for us. But we would greatly like to thank Amie Abramson for his personalized

service.

Thank You,
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